
From: Hayley Thrift <HThrift@scag.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/29/2016 3:15:54 PM

Subject: Voter ID statement

Hey guys –
 
The Post and Courier asked us for a statement on today’s Voter ID law decision. We will not be blasting this 
out, only giving it to the P&C, but wanted to share with you guys as an FYI.
 
“A federal court has already upheld South Carolina’s Voter ID law and it has since been implemented 
effectively. The Attorney General’s Office successfully defended our law in 2012 as it was passed by 
the General Assembly and signed by Governor Haley. Our law remains valid and in effect.”
 
Thanks!
Hayley
 
 
 

  
Hayley Thrift
Communications Director
Office: 803.734.3670
Cell: 803.381.3453
hthrift@scag.gov
Rembert C. Dennis Bldg.
1000 Assembly Street
Columbia, SC 29201
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